
Editorial
Thank You

Effective January 1, 2001, I will warmly welcome Professor Richard Eisenberg as the new
Editor of Inorganic Chemistry. Consequently, I wish to avail myself of this last opportunity to
thank all of the readers, authors, reviewers, past and present Advisory Board members and
Associate Editors for their productive and consistently high scientific and ethical standards.
Their hard work has been characterized by a general attitude of collegiality and mutual purpose.
All of the scientific information available toInorganic Chemistrywould have been impossible
to disseminate without the consistently strong and generous support of the American Chemical
Society Publications Division and the many caring individuals who have served the journal
throughout the years in a variety of capacities.

Chemical publishing is changing rapidly in the 21st Century andInorganic Chemistrywill
be at the forefront of this process. The new Editor is ideally suited to meet the challenges of
the future with ingenuity and determination. I wish him the very best and I look forward to an
even brighter future forInorganic Chemistry.

M. Frederick Hawthorne

IC001324R

Volume 39

Number 26

December 25, 2000
© Copyright 2000 by the American Chemical Society

10.1021/ic001324r CCC: $19.00 © 2000 American Chemical Society
Published on Web 12/18/2000




